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Friday 1st September 2023 
 

School reopening in September 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Central Lancaster High School reopens to Year 7 pupils only on Monday 4th September and for all pupils on Tuesday 
5th September following the summer holidays.  
 
On Monday 4th September Year 7 should enter school through the main reception entrance, staff will be at the front of 
school to guide pupils to the correct entrance. School opens at 08.10am, pupils must be in school for 08.40am. Year 7 
are not required to bring their PE kit on Monday 4th September. Year 7 will receive their House ties from their House 
tutor during the welcome assembly on Monday.  
 
Our term dates for 2023–2024 can be found here: https://lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk/termdates  
 
Regular Attendance 
To support excellent attendance, can you please ensure that holidays are booked within the  
identified school holidays as we cannot authorise any absences for holidays during term time. Where possible, please 
book any appointments, such as dentist and doctors, outside of the school day. Attend today, achieve tomorrow! 
 
Uniform and appearance 
I appreciate that the holiday period allows for various hair and beauty opportunities and new piercings etc. We very 
much appreciate your support in ensuring your child’s appearance, when we return next week, meets the expectations 
outlined in our uniform and appearance policy which can be accessed here: https://lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk/our-
school/policies-and-reports  
 
Support 
If you face any difficulties supporting your child to be ready for the new academic year, including any necessary 
‘essential’ equipment – pen, pencil, ruler and planner (provided free of charge in September), please contact your 
child’s Head of Year or the school office (01524 32636). From Monday 4th September, your child will be supported by 
the respective Head of Year detailed below.  
 
Head of Year 7: Ms Meetha           
Head of Year 8: Mrs Prestwood (Mr Aldren on a Wednesday) 
Head of Year 9: Miss Morris          
Head of Year 10: Mr Clark 
Head of Year 11: Miss Brown 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. We look forward to another fantastic year at Central Lancaster High 
School providing opportunities for your child to excel, to experience new subjects and extra-curricular opportunities.  
 
We hope that all of our families have enjoyed safe and happy summer holidays and we look forward to welcoming our 
pupils into school next week.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs V. Crossman, Head of School  
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